
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
1:01:00	PM	
	
As	a	rooftop	solar	panels	owner,	I	seriously	concerned	by	the	small	amount	of	
money	that	I	and	other	solar	owners	receive	from	the	power	companies	by	way	
of	the	Feed	In	Tariff.	Those	of	us	that	have	solar	panels	deserve	a	fair	price	from	
the	companies	that	sell	our	produced	power	for	many	times	the	amount	they	pay	
us.	They	are	profiteering	off	our	desire	to	reduce	the	amount	of	money	that	we	
have	previously	had	to	pay	for	electricity.	
	
Every	time	that	there	is	an	increase	in	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity,	we	
should	see	the	same	increase	in	the	amount	we	receive	for	our	unused	power.	In	
this	same	vein,	we	should	also	see	the	cancellation	of	the	benchmark	range	that	
applies	to	the	feed-in-tariff,	and	it	be	fully	regulated	so	that	all	solar	owners	
receive	payment	commensurate	with	the	full	benefits	of	solar,	including,	but	not	
limited	to	the	environment,	reduction	in	global	warming	caused	by	greenhouse	
gas	emissions	from	coal	fired	power	stations,	and	the	use	of	other	coal	products.	
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